
News 

 

Welcome back to all our students and parents; it’s wonderful to see you all! 

A big warm welcome to all our new children and parents who have joined us in 

the Nursery and Reception.  

We are thrilled to see so many happy smiley faces around the school. 



 

 

     MUSIC LESSONS 

If your child is interested in drum , violin or recorder lessons please 

contact the office staff to find out more information. 



Week beginning 

Monday 12th September 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day; these can 

be paid in advance or 

on the day in a named 

purse. 

Packed lunches are now available as 

well as hot school meals. 



European Day of Languages 

On Friday, 23rd September, we will be taking part in Eu-

ropean Day of Languages, which is celebrated in schools 

across Europe. The aim of this day is to encourage lifelong 

language learning.  

This year, we will be celebrating Spanish language, cul-

ture and customs throughout the school.   Spanish is the 

world’s second most spoken language with 332 million speak-

ers.  Each class will take part in a variety of fun activities 

and will also have the opportunity to taste some typical food 

so if your child suffers from any food allergies, please 

write a note giving us details.  We would appreciate a dona-

tion of 50p towards the costs. 

 

It will be a non-school uniform day and we hope that the 

children (and staff!) will wear the colours of the Spanish flag 

(red and yellow) or a costume reflecting the culture of Span-

ish speaking countries or even the weather!  They will have a 

very colourful and enjoyable day. 

Thank you 

Merci Gracias   Grazie   Danke sehr   


